Dear Greenspan:

I just wanted to thank Ken and the rest of you at
Greenspan for the excellent work done in negotiating with
Cal-Casualty et al on my flood loss which occured Feb. 14,
1986. Without Greenspan's professional assistance I would
not have received as much compensation as guickly, no doubt
about. it.

We ‘are in the middle of rebuilding now. Our new bldg's
will be bigger and better than those lost. Thanks again, as
always,

"jincereé Yours.

David J. Legro
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